
 
 
                                                                                                       

 

             
 

 
Free Meals Program  

 
 
August 9, 2021 
 
USDA has extended funding to provide ALL Midvale School District 
students with breakfast and lunch at no cost for the 2021-2022 school year.   
 
For those parents who have money in their students’ accounts, this money 
will carry forward until this program ends and students must once again 
pay for meals.  For parents whose children have been charging for their 
past meals, those charges will remain on the students’ accounts. 
 
If parents have any questions about this program, please contact the 
school at 208-355-2234. 
 
 
 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 
 

 


